
Spring is in the air! It’s been wonderful to
enjoy the sunnier, lighter days and to see
bursts of colour from the daffodils and
crocuses brightening our school grounds.
A special welcome to Mr Lycett, our new
Site Maintenance Officer, who has already
been working his gardening magic—thank
you for helping to make our outdoor
spaces even more beautiful!
This week has been full of excitement,
from celebrating World Book Day to
exploring the wonders of space with the
visiting planetarium. It’s been fantastic to
see the children’s enthusiasm and
curiosity shining through in both events. A
huge thank you to FOHS for generously
funding the planetarium experience—your
support made this incredible opportunity
possible, and the children loved every
moment of it!

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend!

Class w/c %

Reception 87.1%

Year 1 100.0%

Year 2 98.8%

Year 3 97.6%

Year 4 99.2%

Year 5 99.6%

Year 6 98.3%
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Attendance

Attendance
overall 97.1%

Thursday 20th March - PSHE day (own clothes day)

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th - FOHS
Wonderful Women Wrapping Room 

Friday 28th March - own clothes in exchange for
chocolate egg donations

Monday 31st March & Wednesday 2nd April -
Parent Consultations (Reception - Year 6)

Tuesday 1st April - FOHS Easter Bingo

Upcoming Events

What a fantastic week for
attendance! Well done, everyone! Our
Reception class has been taking
turns with chicken pox, so we’ll give
them a well-deserved pass this time.
Wishing them all a speedy recovery.



A huge well done to our school hockey
team, who represented us brilliantly in the
Crewe and Nantwich Hockey Competition
last week. They played with great skill,
teamwork and determination, finishing in a
respectable third place. While they may
have just missed out on the top spot, their
effort and sportsmanship were fantastic
and we are incredibly proud of them.

Well done to all the players—you were a
credit to the school!

A big thank you to everyone who has been collecting
materials for the class bug hotels. The planning and
creativity going into them is impressive and I can
already sense some friendly competition between
classes! Keep up the great work—we can’t wait to
see the finished results.

Hockey Team Internet Safety &
Kindness Online

Bug Hotels

 
In today's digital world, it’s important
that we all use the internet safely and
responsibly. We encourage our children
to be kind and respectful online, just
as they would be in person. A little
kindness can go a long way!

To help reinforce this message, we’ve
attached a poster with key tips on
staying safe and being kind online—
please take a moment to look through
it with your child.

FOHS Support
It’s wonderful to hear that even more
people are showing their support by
attending the recent FOHS meeting. Your
involvement makes such a difference and
we truly appreciate your time and
dedication to our school community. 
Thank you to everyone who joined—we look
forward to working together on exciting
plans ahead.




